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REFERENCE: OHCHR/DESIB/L5/NV2

Subjéct: Human Rights Council resolution 29/22

The Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights
(OHCHR) presents its compliments to all Permanent Missions to the United Nations
- and has the honour to refer to the Human Rights Council resolution 29/22 on the
“Protection of the family: contribution of the family to the realization of the right to an
adequate standard of living for its members, particularly through its role in poverty
eradication and achieving sustainable development,” adopted at its twenty-ninth session
on 3 July 2015 :

In paragraph 29 of the resolution, the Human R1ghts Council requested the ngh :
Commissioner to “prepare a report on the impact of the implementation by States of
their obligations under relevant provisions of international human rights law with regard
to the protection of the family, and on the contribution of families in realizing the right
to an adequate standard of living for their members, particularly through their role in
poverty eradication and in achieving sustainable development, while giving due
consideration to the status of the family in the developments related to the ongoing
work on the future sustainable development goals and the post-2015 development
agenda, and to present it to the Human Rights COuncil at its thirty-first session.”

For this purpose, OHCHR is requesting any information and contributions in
“response to the resolution. They should be sent to Mr. Saranbaatar Bayarmagnai
(registry@ohchr.org and sbavarmagnal@ohchr org) no later than 16 October 2015,

For environmental cons1derat10ns concise and electronic subm1ss1ons are
encout: aged

The Ofﬁce of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights avails
itself of this opportunity to renew the assurances of its highest cons1derat1on to all
Permanent MlSSlQﬂS to the United Nations.




